
 

BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 

March 8, 2018 

 

A meeting of the Racine Public Library Board’s Building & Grounds Committee was held on 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 at 5:30PM in the Pomeroy Room. 

 

Committee members Brian O’Connell and Sandy Riekoff were present. Library Director Jessica 

MacPhail and Business Manager Daniel Schultz attended. Architect Tiffany Nash attended. Tom 

Eeg also attended. 

 

Committee Chair O’Connell called the meeting to order at 5:40PM. 

 

Ms. Nash presented carpet samples for the committee to review. It was agreed that the samples 

would be shared with the staff and a final recommendation be given to the library board at the 

March 15, 2018 meeting. 

Having no further business to conduct, the meeting adjourned at 6:05 PM. 

 

 Respectfully submitted, 

  

  

 

Jessica MacPhail  

                                Recording Secretary 


